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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Monday, March 11, 2019 at  

6:30 p.m. at various locations around town with Council’s Stan Moore, Steve Michael and Teddy 

Huffer; and Public Works Commissioner Steve Stout present. 

 

Also present is Cameron Conwell from Spectra Tech 

 

The purpose of the meeting is for the council to meet with Cameron to look at specific manholes 

to discuss what the council is wanting in regards to lining and repair.  Spectra Tech is planning 

on submitting a quote for this project and requested a time to meet with the council for further 

understanding of the scope of the project. 

 

President Moore opens the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Discussion is held between all parties in regards to the project. 

 

Mr. Conwell speaks to the council about the product that Spectra Tech offers. 

 

Huffer motions to adjourn at 6:59 p.m.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned.  

 

 

 

____________________________    ____________________________  

Stan Moore, President     ATTEST:    

       Teddy Huffer, Council Secretary 


